
Hope this letter finds you well.  Please drop us a line when you have some time…
or better yet, come join us in the upcoming season.  Have a GREAT year!!   

Warm Regards,  

Summer 2016,    St. Thomas, USVI     Volume 1, Issue 18

As summer fades & we get close to heading back to 
the beautiful VI, we wanted to touch base and let 
you know, “What’s New on McGregor II”...

What’s New on McGregor II
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Follow us on 
Twitter 

@yachtmcgregor

Like McGregor II 
on Facebook

(340) 690-1971  
  Captain Tim Miller & Chef Julie Brown

EMAIL:  relax@yachtmcgregor.com   WEB:  www.yachtmcgregor.com

Enjoy being underway on the sunny foredeck or 
take some shade on the Flybridge under our 

NEW HARDTOP! 

Guests are always eager to jump in for 
a snorkel or maybe even try

We have time available this coming 2016-2017 season, including Thanksgiving!

Chilling out in our cockpit keeps you 
close to the water & the cooler!

Chef Julie tantalizes your tastebuds 
with fresh and innovative creations!  

People often wonder,  
“How did she come up with that one?”

SCUBA for the 1st time!

mcgregor_ii

Our many floats & water toys keep it 
a popular place to Hang Out!

BOAT RIDE!

Relax & Paddle Away!

https://twitter.com/yachtmcgregor
https://www.facebook.com/McGregor-II-184696306356/timeline/
mailto:relax@yachtmcgregor.com?subject=
http://www.yachtmcgregor.com
https://www.instagram.com/mcgregor_ii/

